
Board of Directors Updates as of 3/1/2024 
Resource Development Quality Assurance: Cultural Specialist 

 
Vendor Updates Compass recently completed vendorization to provide Coordinated Family 

Support to clients (18 years and older) of FNRC including Spanish speaking 
clients who choose to live with their family.   
 
Hanna Interpreting also completed vendorization for On Demand 
Interpreting.  This will provide interpretation support to individuals who 
speak a different language inquiring about services, information etc. at the 
front desk. 
 
Northern Valley Catholic Social Services completed the training of five staff 
to provide Person Centered Planning to Spanish speaking families.  They are 
ready to receive referrals from FNRC. 

Educational/Outreach   
Activities 

An outreach calendar created by the Diversity Team in utilized to track 
outreach events in the counties served by FNRC.   
 
In September, FNRC attended the Hispanic Heritage Celebration in Gridley.  
In October, FNRC tabled at the Dia Del Campesino event held in Hamilton 
City.  In November, FNRC was also present at the Hmong New Year event in 
Oroville. 
 
In February, FNRC attended the Neurodiversity & Disability Symposium at 
CSU, Chico.  It was offered to families so up to 3 attendees per family.  FNRC 
funded the attendance fee for the symposium.  Families had an opportunity 
to attend different workshops aimed at supporting their neuro-diverse child 
or family member.   
 

Statewide Updates In 2022, DDS announced a new required project for all Regional Centers, the 
Language Access and Culturally Competency plan (LACC), designed to 
improve client and family experience and facilitate consistent access to 
information and services for multi-lingual, monolingual, and diverse cultural 
groups.  The plan was submitted and first phase was implemented.  In 2023, 
FNRC included a Supervisor to oversee the Cultural Specialist, Deaf and Hard 
of Hearing Specialist and Employment Specialist.   

General Updates  Parent Café’s have been introduced into the community.  The first one being 
held in Orland in November.  The second is scheduled for January 31st at the 
Orland Free Library.  The Cultural Specialist is in the process of scheduling a 
Parent Café in Gridley in March.   
 



 
 

Cultural Specialist is working with Lisa Navarro from Disability Rights Office 
in Sacramento.  She will be providing trainings to Spanish Speaking families 
on employment and Social Security Administration.  This training will be 
presented to families during Parent Cafés. 
 
The POS Disparity report for FNRC is in progress and the data is being 
examined to determine what areas needs more support.  This will be 
presented at the March Dialogue with the Director meeting. 
 
Cultural Specialist along with two parents attended the Budget Informational 
Hearing in Sacramento where they shared about the importance of Far 
Northern Regional Center services to their families.   


